



Date: 13 July 2015

To: All Shipping Lines, Agents

Subject: Bad Stowage and Poorly Stowed Cargo

Dear Valued Agents,

Abu Dhabi Ports would like to take this opportunity to thank you our valued customer for your on-going support.

Kindly be informed that due to the increasing volume of cargoes stowed poorly within General Cargo and or Multi-Purpose vessels, we as Abu Dhabi Ports reserve the right to levy additional charges on a per ton basis for the discharge of any cargo deemed poorly stowed and or lashed within vessel hatches and or above deck.

Additionally if it is deemed that the cargo is not safe to offload by our safety team, the ship may have to be unloaded in such a way that the expected turnaround times cannot be achieved.

We would therefore ask that all consignees and or agents ensure that vessels arriving at the port are properly stowed to avoid any additional charges and or safety concerns.

If you require any further clarification and or assistance, please feel free to contact the customer service team on email: customercare@adpc.ae or telephone number 02/6952026

For Abu Dhabi Ports

Tain Robertson

Terminal Manager - Ports

Telephone +971 2 695 2000 Facsimile +971 2 695 2177

مـوالـما أبـوظـبـم ABU DHABI PORTS NAL MANAGER

Mina Zaved